Scott, Melissa AGRI:EX

From: Mack, James AGRLEX

Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 11:47 AM

To; ‘Spokesperson, B.C. Herdshare Assaciation'
Subject: RE: Request for a meeting with policy staff
Hi Katharina

I think the next step is to work with Ministry of Heaith and/or Health Canada on the sclentific understanding of
raw milk and food safety. We don’t really need more info on pelicy or legal issues until that aspect is
resclved.

Thanks,

From: Spokesperson, B.C, Herdshare Association [mailto:spokesperson@bcherdshare.org]
Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 6:17 PM

To: Mack, James AGRI:EX

Subject: Request for a meeting with policy staff

Dear Mr. Mack,

Would be possible for one or both of our micrabiclogy and policy consultants whom you met in February, Dr,
Joanne Whitehead and/or Bryony Lake, to meet with Ministry policy staff to discuss issues surrounding
herdsharing and fresh milk? There was additional material relevant to policy development and legal issues
that they did not have time to present at the February meeting, and they could answer any guestions that
vour staff might have.

Sincerely yours,

Ms. Katharina Dittus,
Spokespersan, British Columbia Herdshare Association
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